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Season Opener

Saturday 6th April saw our Big Season Opener; the
Captain v Vice-Captain. Over one hundred members
competed in a Four Ball Better Ball, ninety on the 1562
and twelve on the Broomfield course.

Teams were led by Club Captain, Jamie Pert, and Club
Vice-Captain, Pete Wood. Congratulations to Pete’s
team for chalking up a convincing win: 14 – 9!

Congratulations also to our nearest the pin winners:

1562 course
3rd hole  – Alastair Boyd
12th hole – Alan Mercer
16th hole– Ian Jamieson
 
Broomfield course
3rd hole – Harry Davidson
14th hole – Gail Henderson
16th hole – Jan Petrie

Many thanks to Club Match Secretary, Alan Mercer, and
all helpers for a great day!

Welcome to Our New Members

This month we say. ‘Hello’ to thirty-nine new members!

Ordinary: Ian Bridges, Dylan Constantine, Paul Hunter,
James Lownie, Graham McDougall, Michael McMillan,
Barry Munro, Bobby Sword, Gareth Walker, Jimmy
Young

Country: Gerard Morgan

Junior: Zander Keillor, Rhys Sim

Associate: Maria Aitken, Maureen Barbour, Elizabeth
Boyd, Miss Jill Bridges, Mrs Jill Bridges, Craig Bruce,
Anne Coull, David Duncan, Martina Gamble, Elizabeth
Hogg, Olga Lorenson, Marion Marr, Andrew McLaren,
Kevin Mitchell, Lynda Paton, Robert Ritchie, Alan Robb,
Louise Sim, Louisa Stirling, Iain Soutar, Guy Stock, Jane
Stuart, David Tavendale, Anne West, Alison Williamson,
Trish Winton

Welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward to seeing you
on the course and/or in the clubhouse.

Hole in One!

Huge congratulations to Kenny Greig, who notched up a
hole in one at Poudrie (the 12th) on the 1562 course.

This brilliant feat was achieved with his driver, during a
round of the Coronation Cup knock-outs.

Well done, Kenny!

Upcoming Social Events

A wee heads up and some dates for your diaries:

Saturday 27th April: Coffee Morning
Thursday 2nd May: Afternoon Bingo
Friday 1st June: Gin Night
Saturday 8th June: Club Gala Day
Saturday 22nd June: Coffee Morning
Thursday 4th July: Independence Beer and Burger Day

We look forward to seeing you there!

Montrose Ladies' Success

Huge congratulation to Montrose B Ladies Team who
have won the Wm Low Winter Coastal League for the
first time in nineteen years!

Ten Clubs participated in this year’s League, which
meets seven times over the winter season at different
courses across Tayside and Fife.

Montrose has two teams comprising RMMGC and
Montrose Caledonia GC ladies.

The photograph shows Montrose B Team receiving the
trophy at the Wm Low Winter Coastal League end of
season dinner, held this year in the RMMGC refurbished
clubhouse.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

This month’s winners, drawn at a recent Board Meeting
are:

1st prize – £100 – Donald Sutherland
2nd prize – £50 – Gail Henderson
3rd prize – £25 – Jamie Pert

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Annual and Monthly
Prize Draw, please reply to this newsletter and we will
contact you.
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